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Dear Resident:
Re: Stancombe Place

Over the past year the refuse crew have raised some concerns around the issue of traversing the cul-
de-sac at the end of Stancombe Place due to a number of near misses with parked vehicles and the
furniture in the center island (Street light and Hydro box). In order to reduce the risk to equipment,
vehicles and infrastructure the Township of Esquimalt Engineering and Public Works departments are
looking at options that would restrict the parking in the cul-de-sac on Stancombe Place.

We would like to know which of the following options you prefer:

1. No Parking in or within 10m of the cul-de-sac between 7am and 4pm Monday to Friday
2. No Parking in or within 10m of the cul-de-sac at any time

3. Removal of the center island and the furniture within it with no parking restrictions implemented

Your comments will be reviewed and presented for information in a report to Council with respect to
this situation. We would like to hear back from you no later than Friday February 12, 2016.

Please submit your comments to the Township either by e-mail at engineering@esquimalt.ca; please
put Stancombe Place in the subject line, or by indicating your preference by circling 1, 2 or 3 on this
notification and dropping it off to the Engineering Department on the third Floor of the Municipal Hall
at 1229 Esquimalt Road. '

Sincerely,

W

Wayne Martin, A.Sc.T.
Public Works Manager
Township of Esquimalt

1229 Esquimalt Road
Esquimalt BC V9A 3P1
t. 250-414-7108

f. 250-414-7160
www.esquimalt.ca




